Ridge High Girls Basketball
Christmas Tree Pick-Up

Let us help you, as we fundraise for our sport........
Announcing the Fourth annual

Christmas Tree Pick-Up
for Ridge High Girls Basketball !!!

When: Sunday, January 2, 2011 and
Sunday, January 9, 2011 ( Noon till 3:00 pm )

Where: In Your Basking Ridge Neighborhood

If you are mterested 1 having us haul your tree away, please leave 1t at the end of
your driveway by 12:00 noon on either Sunday and attach an envelope with your
donation ($10 per tree; $15 for trees over 8 feet) made payable to:

Ridge High Activities Fund

Memo: Girls Basketball program

Please contact Pat Tobia via email at pstobia@optonhine.net to schedule your preferred pick up
date and to tell us your address.

SIMPLIFY YOUR HOLIDAY CLEAN UP & DONATE TO THE GIRLS PROGRAM!!

THANK YOU



